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I strongly urge you to oppose this bill. This bill has a potential to cause great harm. 

After listening and reading much of the personal testimony during this public hearing, 

my stance has only become stronger. The personal testimony of those whose lives 

have been directly affected negatively by gender-affirming treatment or abortion 

cannot be ignored. Much harm and irreparable damage has already occurred based 

on the testimony of many and their caregivers. Please take those words to heart and 

oppose this bill. 


